From: Krueger, Jason

To: Transportation Commission

Subject: RE: Safe Streets Madison Program Request (E Buckeye Rd)
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| am writing to offer support and encouragement towards traffic safety measures for the E Buckeye —
Vondron area, as part of the Safe Streets program.

My family, including 3 children 13 and under, live on East Buckeye near the Woodvale Drive intersection.
Over the past few years we have observed increasingly risky and dangerous traffic issues along East
Buckeye Rd. Beyond a disregard for speed limits, we are seeing cars routinely pass slower moving
vehicles within the bike lane; typically at high rates of speed. It has become increasingly unsafe to cross
the road, ride a bike, or park along the curbside. There are also two daycares in close proximity, schools,
churches, and many other children nearby. | have seen too many close calls and | am afraid that there
will be a tragedy if these traffic issues are not addressed.

| believe that the traffic islands at Vondron and Twilight Trail are effective, but we would love to see
similar traffic control strategies between these two intersections. | would be happy to provide additional
information or observations to assist in the process of prioritizing Safe Streets projects.

Thank you for your consideration,

Jason Krueger

MES Jason Krueger, CP, GISP
608.443.1200 | 608.443.1230 | 608.577.0048
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